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To Reviewer #1:

1. I think follow-up work is very important. The authors need to closely follow the patient's prognosis for
rebleeding or other complications.

Response: We are very thankful for your comment. Follow-up has been added in the Outcome and follow-
up section as follows: “The patient died at home one month post-operatively, in the absence of overt GI
rebleeding or anemization”.

2. In addition, some references should be supplemented and updated.

Response: We are very thankful for your comment. References have been supplemented and updated
(please see reference n. 6-8 and 14-16) ”.

To Editorial Office:

Many thanks for considering our manuscript.


